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15th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Assalam Alaikum, 

We hope you are in the best health and Imaan. 

This half term, as part of a community initiative, we will be preparing and delivering 

Winter Gift Baskets to our school’s elderly neighbours. This will also be a farewell gift 

for our neighbours as we prepare for the move to the new building. 

Year 2 are taking the lead on this, preparing and delivering the gift baskets on 

Wednesday 6th December. 

We kindly request donations from you for items such as: 

 Biscuit packs, boxes of chocolates, cakes 

 Tinned or packet food, for example soup, fruit, tea, coffee etc. 

 Any other non-perishable food items 

Please make sure all items have a long shelf date. We will start collecting these items 

from Monday 20th November until Monday 27th November. Please hand in any donations 

to the office or to the class teacher. 

As always your help and support is much appreciated.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs I. Chaudhry     

SLT/SMSC Lead  
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